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January 20, 2012 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your application to participate in the Advancing Toward 
Professorship in Biology, Ecology, and Earth Systems Sciences (ATPinBEESS) workshop has been 
accepted. We are looking forward to a productive workshop and hope you will be able to join us.  

If you confirm, we expect you to attend and participate in the entire workshop. One of the goals of our 
workshop is to foster a supportive community of participants in which we can network, share 
experiences, and broaden our skill set. To that end, we have only accepted 30 applicants. To confirm 
your attendance and commitment to participate fully in our workshop, we request a refundable deposit. 
Please mail a $50 check written to “ATPinBEESS”, postmarked by February 15th. It should be sent to 
Sarah Close, Department of Zoology, Oregon State University, 3029 Cordley Hall, Corvallis, OR 97331. 
Your check will be returned to you upon your arrival. 

Registration for ATPinBEESS is free. The workshop will begin at 3pm on Monday, April 9th and end at 
1pm on Wednesday, April 11th. We will provide dinner Monday evening and breakfast and lunch on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. For out-of-town attendees, we have arranged a block of rooms at the Hilton 
Garden Inn for $119 per night. A minimum $100 housing stipend will be provided for each participant, 
and you are encouraged to share rooms to further defray the cost. For airport and shuttle information, 
see http://atpinbeess.forestry.oregonstate.edu/general-information. 

Please send an email to atpinbeess@oregonstate.edu to confirm your attendance by February 15st. 
When you confirm, please provide us with the following additional information:  

• Do you have any dietary restrictions? 
• Do you require ADA accommodations? 
• May we share your contact information to facilitate room and/or ride sharing? 

 
Once you have confirmed, we will send more details regarding housing and travel arrangements. 
 
We sincerely hope that you will be able to attend this workshop. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to email us at atpinbeess@oregonstate.edu.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
ATPinBEESS Organizing Committee 

Kate Boersma 
Maria Kavanaugh 
Sarah Close  
Louisa Hooven 
Lisa Ganio 
Barb Lachenbruch 
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